
 

HUDSON ROAD PRIMARY  

FRIDAY FLYER 

Please like and share our Face book page ‘Hudson Road Primary’ for 
all the latest news and updates from the school. 

You can now follow us on Instagram ‘hudson road primary school’. 

School Opening Times 

Morning - school gates open 8.30am - 8.55am 
(classroom doors open to drop children off from 

8.40 - 8.50am). 

Afternoon - school gates open 3.00pm - 3.25pm 
(children to be collected at 3.15pm). 

School office is open 8.30am - 4.30pm. 

Medical Appointments 

Can we please ask parents if you make a medical appointment 
for your child please try and arrange this for after school if 
possible. This is to avoid disruptions towards their learning. 
If you make an appointment for mid morning or afternoons 
please contact the office on the day so we can arrange with 

their class teachers. If you need to go during school hours we 
ask to please provide an appointment card or letter. 

Thank you. 

Dear all parent/carers, 

Building work is to start on the former Bright Stars building in 
the Easter holidays and continue throughout the summer term.  

We will be opening The Harbour at Hudson Road, an additionally 
resourced SEND provision for children with an EHCP for SEMH 
(social, emotional and mental health) needs, in the Autumn term.  

School will close for Easter holidays  
Thursday 28th March @ 3.15pm. 

 
School will re-open as normal on 

Monday 15th April 2024. 
 

Reminder to parents  - For their safety children can only 
be collected from school by people who are on the 

agreed contact list. 

In an emergency or if someone different is collecting 
your child, we ask parents to please let the school office 
know beforehand and we will inform the class teacher. 

They must be aged 16 or over to collect.  

Thank you. 

Easter Raffle 

We have raffle tickets on 
sale at the school office. 

£1 a strip. 

Lots of prizes to be won!  

Raffle draw will be on 
Wednesday 27th March. 

Don’t forget to get your 
tickets! 


